
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War
Department of Michigan

Department Orders # 4
Series 2018-2019

Robert R Payne, Commanding
Headquarters- Holt, MI

May 31, 2018

Passing of Real Daughter Patricia Albertson
Kalamazoo Tent, Kalamazoo, MI

On May 29, 2018, our Sisters in The Daughters of Union Veterans of the Civil War, 1861-
1865, lost Real Daughter, Sister Patricia Albertson to the annals of history. She was a 
Daughter in The Kalamazoo Tent. With deepest sympathies we join our Sisters in their 
heartfelt loss of Sister Albertson.

It is hereby ordered: The Department Website, Department Charter, all Camp Charters in the 
Department of Michigan, and all Membership Badges of the Brothers in the Department of 
Michigan shall be draped in black for the next 30 days, in memory of our departed Sister, 
Real Daughter, Patricia Albertson.

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty,

Robert R Payne
Department Commander
Department of Michigan
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War

/s/

Richard Denney
Department Secretary
Department of Michigan
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War


